
 

Important Message Regarding 
 

235118 

 

PENOBSCOT RIVER LOWER W BR, 

WELDON STATION, ME 
 

 

 

Due to extremely high flows, the downstream boat launch 

will be closed until further notice, due to public safety 

concerns.  We will re-open the boat launch as soon as the 

flows are at a safe level. 

 

 


